
 

Report for January 2023 

Total Stays 1,322 

Unique Guests 128 

---- Women 52 

---- Men 74 

---- No Single Gender  

---- Transgender 1 

Veterans 14 

  

Age  

18-30 18 

31-50 61 

51-61 37 

62 + 10 

Not Recorded 1 

  

Nightly Average 42.64 

 

Notes:   
 
You might notice the total unique guests is lower.  The second week of January we made a decision to 

allow guests to save their bed if they choose.  This was to address the panic to show up and get in line 

earlier than 4:30 p.m. but it also is allowing us the opportunity to do more intensive case management 

with guests.   

Since the change, we have seen 11 men and 4 women go back to work.  The knowledge of a bed to 

sleep in each night gave them the security to take the next step.  We have developed housing plans with 

many guests which resulted in rehousing six men and one woman.  We helped two women get into a 

treatment for drug use.  We connected more than four with mental health resources through our partners 

at COCMH.  We helped two men get home to their family who were waiting to help them find work and 

housing.  Though it may help fewer people, the quality of the service is increasing and we are seeing a 

better result. 


